
Dear Mr. Vrooman,   

I kindly received a notice from Councillor Pearson's office informing my neighbours and I that this 

application (ZAC-20-010) is scheduled to go before the Planning Committee on Sept. 8th, 2020.   If not for 

the seriousness of the pandemic that we are all doing our part to control, I would be making plans to 

attend this meeting in person, however due to the pandemic I do not anticipate attending. 

I am writing to reiterate my concerns expressed in my email of March 7, 2020 and appeal for 

understanding that if my neighbours also choose not to attend the Public Meeting due to health safety 

concerns that the Planning Committee does not take this as a sign of diminished concern on our part.   

Note:  As before I respectfully request that my personal information is kept Private and not accessible to 

the general public in any form. 

Thank you, 

K. Chong 

 


